
 
 

SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Station Road, Titford Road and 
Trinity Street, Oldbury) (Temporary Road Closures) and (Broad Street to Trinity 
Street) (Temporary Footpath Closure) Order 2025 intends to temporarily prohibit 
vehicles from proceeding along Station Road, Titford Road and Trinity Street as 
detailed below.  
 
Access to any affected frontages within the road closures will be maintained, but 
only when safety permits:   
 
Trinity Street - closed between the junctions of Park Lane to Station Road (2nd – 8th 
June 2025). Traffic will be diverted via Crosswells Road, Vicarage Road, Tat Bank 
Road, Western Road and vice versa.  
 
Station Road - closed from the junction of Trinity Street for a distance of 30 metres 
(2nd – 8th June 2025). Traffic will be diverted as above.  
 
Station Road - closed from the junction of Trinity Street for a distance of 35 metres 
(9th – 23rd June 2025). Traffic will be diverted via Crosswells Road, Vicarage Road, 
Joinings Bank, New Henry Street, Langley Green Road, Langley High Street, 
Broad Street and Titford Road.  
 
Trinity Street - closed between the junctions of Titford Road and Station Road 
(9th – 23rd June 2025). Traffic will be diverted as above.  
 
Titford Road - closed from the gable end of property No.41 to the junction with 
Park Lane (23rd June – 7th July 2025).  
 
The order intends to temporarily prohibit pedestrians from proceeding along the 
link footpath leading from Broad Street to Trinity Street, which will be closed 
(9th – 29th June 2025).  
 
A pedestrian diversion route will be signed via Whyley Walk, Station Road and vice 
versa.  
 
The maximum duration for the phased closures is 18 months but the work is 
expected to be completed by 07/07/2025 effective from 02/06/2025 (24hr).  
 
Purpose – to facilitate access for gas service works by Cadent Gas Ltd.  
 
For more information please contact Donna Palfreyman of Cadent Gas Ltd on 
07890 256473. 


